
5th Petts Wood Fundraising News

Welcome back! The fundraising team are very excited to be arranging events again, to help 
support our Beavers, Cubs, Scouts and Explorers.

Please follow us on Facebook: 5th Petts Wood Fundraising Group – Beavers, Cubs, Scouts & 
Explorers, for updates on how you can help support us.

Saturday 6th November 10am - 12 Tea and 
Cake sale 

We are asking for cake donations to be sold at the Church coffee morning. Cakes to be 
handed in to section leaders from Tuesday 2nd November, home-made or shop-bought very 
welcome, home-made cakes can be left in the church kitchen on Friday 5th from 7pm.   We 
would love to see you there for a cuppa, some cake and a chat, please drop by if you can.

Donation of teddies
We are looking for pre-loved teddies to raffle off at the Petts Wood Christmas light switch 
on.  If you have any cuddly toys to donate, please hand them to section leaders from now 
until 5th November.

Dates for your diary
Week commencing 11th October: Please donate a pound or two if you can.  This will be used 
to buy sweets for the jolly jars we will be selling at the Petts Wood Christmas light switch 
on.  Please give the money to your section leaders, thank you.

Week commencing 8th November: Please donate some Christmas food for our tombola at 
the Christmas light switch on, e.g., Christmas cake, biscuits, chocolates, mince pies.  Please 
give your donation to your section leaders, thank you.

Saturday 27th November - Petts Wood Christmas light switch on.  We will be looking for 
volunteers to help man the stall throughout the afternoon, please save the date.

We are hoping to hold a Quiz night and a Bingo night in early 2022, dates and further details 
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to follow.

Thanks so much,

Clarissa, Andrea, Jessie and Kate
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